CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS

2018 Student Demo
& Poster Day

APPLY BY MARCH 16, 2018
http://bit.ly/ApplyDemoDay

Demo Day will take place Friday, April 20, 2018
from 1:00 to 4:00 pm at 25 Park Place, 2nd Floor.

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE

Undergraduate students of the Computer Science Department who are
working on a project related to tangible computing. You will demon-
strate a prototype or a poster, alongside students in the Robotics, Hu-
man-Computer Interaction, Embedded Computing, and other Computer

Science courses.

GSU Faculty and other students are invited to attend, so this is a great
opportunity to show your work and see what other students are up to.

Participants will be informed by March 30 whether their application has
been accepted.

Questions? Contact cbales@cs.gsu.edu, or consult your instructor.



